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Malware attack: data security update 
 

Milan, November 6th, 2020 - As announced on November 2nd, 2020, Campari Group became the target of a malware attack. 
We are now able to confirm the attack has caused the encryption of certain data on some of the Group’s servers. 

The security and confidentiality of all data is a top priority for us. Unfortunately, we acknowledge that there has been some 
data loss: we are still investigating the attack and, in particular, determining to which extent there has been any loss of 
confidentiality and loss of availability of personal and business data. At this stage, we cannot completely exclude that some 
personal and business data has been taken. 
 
Together with cyber-security experts we have contained the issue and immediately put in place all possible extra security 
measures. 
 
We apologize for any possible inconvenience this might cause to our customers and partners and underline the need to be 
extra vigilant in the current circumstances, particularly with regards to suspect communications.  
 
The attack has been promptly notified to the relevant data protection authorities as well as the Italian cyber police and the 
FBI. 

* * * 
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